22.

PARKS AND WATERWAYS CAPITAL WORKS PROGRAMME 2001/02

The Board received an update report detailing progress on Parks and Waterways capital works
projects within the Board’s area as at 1 November 2001.

With regard to the lake in Jellie Park it was mentioned that a response on this matter was awaited from
the Unit as part of the Board’s earlier submitted project proposal requests.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


